
Join us in Bristol on Wednesday 7 December 2022 to explore 
how you can pursue a PhD in Quantum Engineering. 

This afternoon event is aimed at encouraging students from diverse backgrounds 

to consider graduate studies in quantum technology at the PhD level. 

Participants are encouraged, but not required, to attend the Centre for Doctoral 

Training in Quantum Engineering Open Day in Bristol on 8 December 2022. 

The event features talks from quantum scientists and engineers, working both in 

universities and industry, as well as lab tours of the facilities at Bristol. You will also 

be able to network with current students and ask about their experiences. 

Supporting Quantum 

Inclusion and Diversity 

Open to all students from 

diverse backgrounds 

Travel Bursaries available 

for eligible students. 

To register your interest please visit: 

bristol.ac.uk/quantum-engineering/events/ 
supporting-quantum-inclusion--diversity/ 

Please register by 5pm Friday 25 November 2022 


